
I am so excited to start yet another year in 3rd grade!! I hope you are all
glad to be back. This year is full of fun with new experiences for the kids. Some
new things we will be learning include…multiplication, division, elapsed time, and
fractions.

Let me tell you a little about myself…My name is Mrs. Downs. I live out in
Trenton and have many animals that my family and I take care of. We have
horses, mules cows, dogs, cats, chickens, and pigs that my kids raise for 4-H. I
have 2 kids. A daughter Kenzie who is in her 2nd year up at USU, and a son
Hunter who will be a junior at Sky View.

My family and I love camping, horseback riding, and going to Disneyland!!
It is my happy place and I have been going since my mom and dad started taking
me when I was in 2nd grade. I also love traveling to Florida to Universal Studios
where I can hang out at Harry Potter World.

I hope you come back ready to learn and have so much fun with me this
year. I will try and make learning fun in my classroom and expect you to just try
your very best. I will see you soon and can’t wait to see you!!

If you didn’t see the supply list here is the short version. Please bring with you the first
day of school…
*1 inch binder (Please make sure it has a pocket in the front if possible)

*2 single subject spiral notebooks (70 pages is great) *Box of 24 crayons

*Pencils *A small pencil box or bag to keep your supplies in
*Old sock (this we will use as an eraser) *Scissors

*A pack of 4 fine tipped dry erase markers for math timings (make sure you get some
for home too).




